
From: Hunt, Marshall
To: Bijit Kundu (BKundu@energy-solution.com)
Cc: "Farahmand, Farhad"
Subject: RE: Last Review of Furnace Letter
Date: Thursday, July 09, 2015 2:21:11 PM

Bijit
Can you make your edits on Farhad’s doc
 
Marshall B. Hunt
Professional Mechanical Engineer
Codes & Standards
Pacific Gas & Electric Company
415-260-7624
mbh9@pge.com
 

From: Farahmand, Farhad [mailto:FFarahmand@trcsolutions.com] 
Sent: Thursday, July 09, 2015 2:19 PM
To: Hunt, Marshall; Bijit Kundu (BKundu@energy-solution.com)
Subject: RE: Last Review of Furnace Letter
 
Marshall and Bijit – I went through with a fine-toothed comb. Hope this helps.
 
Farhad
(916) 844-1033
 

From: Hunt, Marshall [mailto:MBH9@pge.com] 
Sent: Thursday, July 09, 2015 12:40 PM
To: Bijit Kundu (BKundu@energy-solution.com); Farahmand, Farhad
Subject: Last Review of Furnace Letter
Importance: High
 
This is I hope the final final and final version
Please read it to make sure there are no mistakes!!!
 
Then I will send it to Pat for his final approval
Then Bijit can docket it
 
Marshall B. Hunt
Professional Mechanical Engineer
Codes & Standards
Pacific Gas & Electric Company
415-260-7624
mbh9@pge.com
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PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/company/privacy/customer/
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